
St Levan Primary School 

where all children SHINE…for life 

 
The Bottoms, St. Levan, Penzance, Cornwall, TR19 6HD 

Tel:  01736 810486  
 

Wednesday 6th November 2024 

Dear Families 

 

Kemeneth! 

Friday November 15th from 3.45pm until 8pm 

St Buryan Community House 

 

The friends of St Levan are delighted to bring you more details for our fantastic 

Kemeneth event! 

 

Please may all families and friends of the school join us from 3.45pm at 

Community House, Newlyn Road, St Buryan TR19 6DU.   

 

Programme of events 

3.45pm – children will arrive via the school bus – a parent must be available to 

take responsibility for their child/ren as they arrive at Community House and 

depart from the bus.   

4.30pm - the one and only, hilarious, Squashbox Theatre.  Craig will be 

performing his new show WONDERFUL WORLD – a globe-trotting adventure 

around our amazing planet! 

6.00pm - the most delicious evening meal - Home Cooked Curry Night! 

6.45pm - Family Quiz (Thinking caps on!). 

7.45pm until finish - Disco for all ages (get those dancing shoes dusted off!). 

 

Getting there 

We are planning for the school buses to take your children to Community 

House instead of the usual St Just and St Levan stops.  Please let us know by the 

end of this week (Friday 8th November) if you require an alternative.   

There is plenty of parking at the venue. 



Please bring 

We will be providing a delicious home cooked curry including vegetarian / 

vegan options.  We will not be providing disposable plates or cutlery, so please 

bring your own from home.   

 

Donations 

This entire event will be hosted by the Friends of St Levan school, and we will 

only be asking for people to donate what you can on the night to help support 

our incredible school. There will also be the opportunity to donate via the 

school app (School Gateway). 

 

Volunteers 

We would be delighted to accept help for the following tasks: setting up, 

decorating the venue, serving dinner, cleaning up.  Please let Cassandra in the 

office know if you would like to help.   

 

Dinner 

To ensure there is plenty of delicious food for everyone, please could you let 

Cassandra in the office know the number of adults and children attending and 

how many are vegetarian or vegan.   

 

Bar 

The friendly team at Community House will be providing a reasonably priced 

and well stocked bar. We would ask that you do not bring any alcoholic drinks 

from home. 

 

Thank you 

Friends of St Levan School 


